
  Development and Governmental Affairs Committee 
 

 
February 24th, 2021 Johnsburg Village Hall 

Approved 
In attendance:  
Chairman: Tom Curry 
Committee Members: Doyle Adams, Block, Keil,  
Meeting Started at: 6:32 
 

TOPIC DISCUSSION NEXT STEPS 

Approval of 
Minutes 
 
 
 
Old Business 
 
 
New Business 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Other 
 

Committee Member Doyle moved to approve the January 27, 
2021 minutes.  Seconded by Committee Member Block. All 
Committee Members present voted aye. Motion carried 
 
 
Chairman Curry stated that there was no old business to cover. 
 
 
The Committee Members reviewed Section 10 Residential 
Districts. Chairman Curry suggested to continue to review 
Section 10 Residential Districts at the next meeting. The 
Committee members reviewed the Fiscal Year 2021 Building 
Permit summary report.  
 
 
Chairman Curry gave an update to the Committee regarding the 
David G Dominguez Municipal Center and North Sewer 
Extension projects.  He also discussed the proposed SSA to 
fund a road improvement on Sunnyside Beach Drive.   
 
Chairman Curry reported on marketing efforts being  pursued by 
Trustee Frost, which will be further discussed at the next 
meeting  
 
The Committee discussed development of the single family 
homes in Remington Grove Subdivision and raised questions 
regarding the townhome units in Running Brook Farms 
Subdivision.  
 
 
 

 

Adjournment Member Adams moved to adjourn the meeting. Committee 
Member Keil seconded the motion. All members present voted 
aye. Motion carried at 7:11p.m.   

 

 


